Subject: Re: 2024.1a (rc)
Posted by Klugier on Sat, 14 Dec 2024 13:21:13 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Mirek,
Thanks for preparing new stable version!

However, | have a concerns about the version naming convention. What about using semantic
version convention? In this case we will have 2024.1.1 (major, minor, patch) instead of 2024.1a. a
in version number might be consider as alpha, which | believe we would like to avoid. Also,
consider changing stable branch name from stable to stable/2024.1. Thanks to that when we will
avoid problems in the future when another stable branch might be needed.

Klugier
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